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Graduates of 2021 
 
Dear Gatestone Families, 
 
Our virtual graduation ceremony will be shared with families during the evening of June 21st.  We will 
share this link around 5PM for families to view.  The link will be posted on our HWDSB TV for a week to 
view.  Students and parents are not permitted to upload the link on any social media platforms.   
 
Grade 8 students and their household are able to attend Gatestone on June 22 at their scheduled time 
during the day to pick up graduation items and have a picture with their family and staff.   Students and 
families entering the property must pass the COVID-19 screener.  Each household unit will need to 
maintain a distance of at least 2m from staff and wear a mask when not having their picture 
taken.  Households are asked not to congregate on the school property.  We ask families once they have 
retrieved all of the necessary items, they must leave the property promptly to adhere to Public Health 
Measures.   
 
Students and families will be able to retrieve the following items; 

• Graduating Lawn Sign 
• Class Composite and Grad Certificate 
• Awards/Plaques for those students receiving an award 
• Picture of student and family members from household at picture station 

Scheduled Times 
Please adhere to your scheduled time for appropriate physical distancing.  Stations will be set up at the 
front of the school.  If there is inclement weather, stations will be set up in our gym.  Students and 
families will enter through the main doors at the front of the school.   
 
Scheduled Times - Last Name (First Letter) 
 
Last Name: A-B     11:00AM - 11:30 AM 
 
Last Name: C-G     11:30 - 12:00PM 
 
Last Name: H - L    12:00 - 12:30 PM 
 
Last Name: M - N   12:30 - 1:00 PM 
 
Last Name: O-Z      1:30PM - 2:00PM  
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If you are unable to make your scheduled time, please contact our main office so you can retrieve items 
at another time/date.  Unfortunately, the picture station is only available on the 22nd of June.   
 
Thank you for your understanding here.  We are excited to see our graduates and families, even if it is 
for a short visit.   
 
Kelly Reilly-Scott  
Principal 
 
Grade 8 Gatestone Staff  
Ms. Graham, Mr. Dawn, Mr. Pidberezny, Mr. Lamarre, Ms. Gould, Mr. Lane 
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